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4 January 2022 

Tshwane University of Technology (TUT) 

Women & Men’s Volleyball Team Management 

Dear Colleagues, 

CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE FROM THE VSA PRESIDENT 

On behalf of the VSA President,Mr.Anthony Mokoena and the South 

African volleyball fraternity we congratulate you on your remarkable 

achievement as South Africa’s sole representatives at the African Zone V1 

club championship scheduled to take place in Maputo, Mozambique in 

January 2022. 

With the TUT women’s team gracing VSA’s 2021 Champions Cup winners 

podium as the gold medallist and your men’s team finishing second in the 

competition is a wonderful achievement in the life of a team, especially a 

university team that under goes player changes over the years. 

The VSA President is confident that your teams will proudly fly the South 

African flag at the zonal championship and you must  be mindful at all 

times that you also play the role of  ‘ambassadors’ of our country while you 

lock horns with your competitors at the Mozambique event. 

Our wish is that you savour the occasion of participating among the best 

contenders at the Zone V1 level and emerging victorious in the 

competition will be a huge boost for South African volleyball. 

We are hopeful that your representation in the 2022 Zonal event will 

inspire other South African teams to follow in your footsteps. 

Stay Safe. Practise all the Covid-19 health and safety protocols at all 

times. 

God Bless 

 

Donovan Nair  

Secretary- General  
Volleyball South Africa  
072 372 2283  
 


